Chris O'Brien
“

From: James Kinney <jtkinney2@mac.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 10:38 AM

To: House Finance Committee; Rep Joe Solomon; James Kinney
Subject: Opposed H-5473

Dear Chairman Abney and Members of the House Finance Committee
I am opposed to H5473 and any effort to increase taxes. Although there is press indicating that Massachusetts is
benefiting from passing its millicnaire tax, | can personally attest that | have had discussions with Massachusetts

residents affected that are actively looking to relocate. They have the means and can relocate easily.

Rhode Island should capitalize on this as an opportunity to attract those individuals with a lower level of taxes
compared to neighbaoring states.

Sincerely,

James Kinney

250 Aldrich Ave
Warwick, R1 02889

Sent from my iPhone



